
Assalaamalaikum Parents  

 

The children are moving forward in their learning about letters and numbers. Please review their folders 
with them daily to look at their progress and discuss with them how they can improve their writing skills. 
They are very much enjoying reading stories with you at night and sharing with the class what they read. 

Thank you for your support in doing this and please continue to do this with your child every night. 

In the upcoming week, we will continue to trace numbers and letters and teach sight words. Please 
review their work with them every night. 

I am still waiting for the signed progress reports to be returned. Please sign and tear the bottom of the 
progress report and return to me with your child. I want to make sure you know how your child is doing 

in school. 

Another reminder, it is also picture day on October 10th. Please fill out the photography forms and 
return with completed with payment by the end of next week, Friday. 

Thank you again parents for your time, patience and support. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me on the Remind App. 

Have a wonderful weekend! Insha’Allah see you Monday :-) 


